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October 17, 1991

Mr. Robert N. Matsuyanma
77-6424 Nalani Street
Kailua-Kona, HI 96740

Dear Mr. Matsuyama:
Ohana Dwelling Application (OD 91-459)

Robert N. Matsuyama
Tax Map Key: 7-7-15:26, Lot 111

This acknowledges ochana dwelling application and related
submittals.

By copy of this letter, we transmitted copy of ohana dwelling -
public facilities form and copy of site plan to the Department of
Public Works and State Department of Health for review and comment.
comments regarding above captioned application should be forthcoming
to this office within two (2) weeks from the date of this letter.

Please submit copy of the recorded deed dated June 27, 1974, and
recorded in the Bureau of Conveyances of the State of Hawaili in
Liber ? at Page 7. Pending receipt of foregoing, the Planning
Director will defer decision on the subject application.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Masa
Oonuma or William Yamanoha of this office at 961-8288.

Sincerely,
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